

LONDONDERRY PUBLIC SCHOOL

Learning and Participating as Safe, Respectful Learners

Phone: 4578 1900 Fax: 4588 5883



21st April 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

Important information for Term 2 2020

Term 2 2020 will start with two pupil free days on Monday 27th and Tuesday 28th April. These two days will allow teachers and school staff to participate in professional learning and planning for the term ahead.

From Wednesday 29th April for the first two weeks of Term 2 until Friday 8th May, Londonderry Public School will remain operational for students who need to attend. Where practical, parents are encouraged to continue learning from home.

To support the continuity of learning for our students and to increase face-to-face teaching at Londonderry PS, a staged return to school model will be rolled out across Term 2 from the 11th May.

The staged approach will allow our school community to balance the needs of students and staff, their families, personal circumstances and workplaces during the pandemic.

In early Term 2, parents and families will be informed of what the stage approach will look like at Londonderry Public School.

If there is a day (Monday to Friday) you would prefer your child/children to be at school please call or email me by Friday 1st May. We will try our best to accommodate your request, but it is not guaranteed. Our priority will be having siblings attending school on the same day.

It is important that we ensure the health and safety of all in our school community, and that every student remains connected with school and their learning in an ongoing way.

I am confident we can work together to support each other in the interests of our students, staff and the school community. I thank you for your support during these difficult times.

Christine Burke

Principal

Christine.m.burke@det.nsw.edu.au

Londonderr-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au